
November 24

Don't Forget! The Studio will be closed for Thanksgiving Break from Monday, November 25 
through Saturday, November 30.  Classes will resume on Monday, December 2.  Have a Happy 
Thanksgiving!

Acapriccio Dance Company

Holidays In Whoville  We are so excited to at the overwhelming response for our dancers to 
participate in our 6th annual holiday benefit performance, Holidays In Whoville.  All of the 
proceeds from this performance will go towards Dancers Against Cancer.  The Holidays In 
Whoville performances will be held on Saturday, December 21 at Ralston High School. Show 
time assignments have been emailed out. Ticketing information will be coming soon!

Costume Balances  Just a 
reminder that your dancer's 
recital costume balance will 
be processed with auto-pay on 
Monday, November 11th.  If 
your child's costume balance 
is not received in full by 
November 11th, your dancer's 
recital costume will not be 
ordered and your child will not 
be able to participate in the 
recital.  In addition to your 
costume balance being paid in 
full, all family accounts must 
be at a zero balance. 

Winter Weather  When bad 
weather begins to arrive, 
we will cancel classes if the 
majori ty of the major 
school districts are not 
holding classes or after 
school activities. The studio 
voicemail, social media 
pages will be updated as 
soon as a decision to close 
the studio has been made.  
An email and text will also 
be sent. If bad weather 
begins to arrive during the 
course of the evening, 
please call in advance to 
see if classes are cancelled 
before you head out in the 
storm.   

BAND App Individual class links were emailed in mid-October for the Band App. This app is a 
wonderful resource for us to share performance music and for your dancer to have a video of 
the choreography we’ve learned in class to help them practice at home. If you haven’t already, 
be sure to join today!

Happy Harvest Hoedown November’s theme week will be our Happy Harvest Hoedown to 
celebrate our thankfulness just before our Thanksgiving break. Dancers are invited to wear 
western gear (plaid, cowboy hat, bandana, etc) to their regular class time from Monday, 
November 18 through Saturday, November 23. 


